
Submitter: Janice Asher 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2403 

Please Oppose HB 2403. In 2023 124,826 natve anmals in Oregon were klled by 

usng cruel killing methods: poisoning, neck and leg snares, steel-jawed leghold traps, 

cage traps, aerial gunning and gasing of coyote and fox dens with young pupss. We 

should NOT be increasing the funding of wildlife killing using inhumane methods. 

Especially when nonlethal methods can often be used and aren't. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jan Asher 

Dist 27 

  


